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MAYBOLE
Regeneration

Project
The Maybole Regeneration Project 

is aiming to invest up to £6M 
in the buildings and streetscape 

of Maybole High Street.

The project has been 
awarded funding to develop
detailed proposals for 
further funding bids.
Funding bids to both Heritage Lottery Fund 
and Historic Environment Scotland are due to be
submitted by autumn 2018 with decisions expected
by the end of the year. If the funding 
bids are successful a programme of improvement
works will be rolled out focussing on the 
High Street.

Grants will become available for the following:

■ Shopfront Improvement grants may assist with 
the cost of works like re-instating traditional 
timber shopfront windows and doors.
Improving signage and security measures.

■ Small grants scheme will be available to 
owners of commercial and non-commercial 
space to carry out repairs to roofs, chimneys,
rainwater goods (gutters/ rhones and 
downpipes), external decoration, windows 
and doors.

■ Grants for vacant shops may assist with the 
cost of shopfront improvements (as noted 
above) and with the cost of upgrading heating,
electrics, plumbing and basic decoration.

Works will also include improvements to the road
and pavements between the Town Hall and Castle.




